
Event Opportunities 

For symposium questions, contact Dennis O’Neill at dennis@fbcinc.com

•	 Want to Speak at Peak Cyber? We have a limited number of open  
sessions available. Contact Dennis O’Neill at dennis@fbcinc.com about 
remaining speaking opportunities.

•	 Training Sessions – Day Two has training sessions, like mini-bootcamps 
on certain cyber aspects, that are perfect for a training organization to 
lead. These opportunites are very limited. 

Both speaker and training sessions require that a company sponsors the 
event at some level. 

The Information Systems Security Association (ISSA) – Colorado Springs Chapter and 
FBC are hosting the 9th Annual Peak Cyber Symposium from Tuesday, September 3rd 
to Thursday, September 5th, 2019 at the DoubleTree by Hilton in Colorado Springs, 
Colorado. (Exhibit days will be September 4th & 5th.)

Colorado Springs is one of the nation’s leading hubs for cybersecurity, and Peak Cyber 
is a unique annual conduit for information sharing and collaboration. 

Attendee Registration is now open! There is no fee to attend Peak Cyber for all 
ISSA members, military, government, contractor personnel and academia professionals 
with a .mil, .gov or .edu e-mail address. To register, visit www.fbcinc.com/peakcyber

Peak Cyber Sessions and Training Sessions are worth CPE/CEU credits. 

Exhibit and Sponsor opportunities are still available. For more information, visit 
www.fbcinc.com/peakcyber

Don’t miss this opportunity to join the cybersecurity conversation in Colorado.  
Register now!

More than 500  
local and national  

military, DoD,  
government,  

contractors & other  
industry professionals 
attended Peak Cyber  

in 2018. 
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